
 
 
Dear Friends and Family of our Nursery and Reception children, 
 
On Wednesday 7th February 2024, as part of our Valentines’ celebrations, we would like to hold a 
Friend-a-thon to raise money for our Early Years Department.  
 
Our Friend-a-thon will involve all of our children completing a fun assault course in school whilst 
holding hands with their friends. It’s going to be tricky balancing along beams and climbing through 
hoops whilst not letting go of our friend’s hand! Children will see how many laps of the assault 
course they can complete with their friends in their half hour time slot.  
 
We would love for children to get friends and family to sponsor them for their Friend-a-thon.  
All of the money we raise from this event will go towards buying resources for our children’s summer 
term learning. 
 
Please support our department by sponsoring your children on the sponsor form below. We expect 
children to complete around 5 laps of the assault course, so 10p per lap is a total sponsorship of 50p. 
Please ask friends and family to sponsor us too.  
 
Please send completed sponsor forms into school on Wednesday 7th February ready for our fun day 
and all children in Early Years are invited to come to school wearing red and pink or their favourite 
Valentines outfit for our celebrations. 
 
 

Name of Sponsor Sponsorship per 
lap 

or total amount 
sponsored. 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   

 

 
To be completed by the teacher: 
 
 
On the day _______________________________ completed               laps of our assault course.  
 
 
Thank you for sponsoring our Friend-a-thon event. Please collect your donations over the half-term 
holidays and send into school during the first week back.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
The Early Years Team 
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